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My fellow Oregonians, 

 

As a mother of three young children, I am deeply concerned about the recent 

attempts to undermine our Second Amendment rights. It is critical for me and my 

husband to protect our family and loved ones, and responsible gun ownership is an 

essential part of our lives. 

 

I am disturbed by the push to implement measures like M114 and increase permit-to-

purchase fees. These policies create unnecessary bureaucratic hurdles and financial 

barriers, making it more difficult for us to protect our family from harm. 

 

What's worse, these policies are being pushed by politicians and outside interests 

who do not understand our way of life here in Oregon. They do not understand the 

importance of responsible gun ownership in keeping our families safe. As a mother, I 

cannot stress enough the significance of my right to defend my children from harm. 

 

We cannot allow these outsiders to dictate our laws and threaten the safety of our 

families. We must stand together as proud Oregonians and fight for our Second 

Amendment rights. We must make our voices heard and show these politicians and 

outside interests that our rights are not up for debate. 

 

As a mother, I know that our family's safety is paramount, and responsible gun 

ownership is the key to ensuring that safety. These proposed policies would only 

create more challenges for law-abiding citizens like myself and my husband. 

 

I urge all Oregonians to join me in this fight. Let us stand together and show these 

outsiders that our Second Amendment rights are not to be trifled with. Let us make it 

clear that we will not allow them to undermine our way of life or threaten the safety of 

our families. 

 

In conclusion, I urge you to join me in protecting our Second Amendment rights. As a 

mother, I cannot bear the thought of not being able to protect my children if the worst 

were to happen. Let us fight for our rights and ensure that our families remain safe 

and secure. 


